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I urge you to vote no on 1521. Superintendents should not have immunity from 

removal if parents and school board members do not feel represented. A bill such as 

this this is one more slippery slope into tyranny by unelected officials who are being 

given too much power to control, coerce and threaten  the people and their children  

under guise of ‘public safety’.  The potential for abuse of that power is grave- as 

we’ve seen throughout this pandemic.  Vote NO. 


